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Claire Golder

From: Jason Matthews <jasonmatthews838@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 23 August 2024 3:53 PM
To: Claire Golder
Subject: Re: Proposed rezoning Ariah Park village

Site Assessment clear  thanks Clair  
 
 
null 
 
 
On Fri, 23 Aug 2024 at 3:49 PM, Jason Matthews <jasonmatthews838@gmail.com> wrote: 
Good Afternoon Claire  
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide a summary of the recent site assessment 
conducted by Jason Matthews and Roland Williams on approximately 55 hectares of land. The 
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assessment focused on the proposed minimum lot sizes of 2,000 square meters for a village 
development and one hectare for urban residential use. The proposed land aims to facilitate 
additional residential and commercial land uses. The site was thoroughly assessed on Tuesday, the 
20th of August, at 11 a.m. The evaluation covered areas along Reese Street, Common Street, 
Cemetery Road, and Mandamar Street. I would like to report that no evidence of Aboriginal heritage 
or cultural significance was found during the assessment. This conclusion is based on a 
comprehensive search that included a site map review, which found no indications of Aboriginal 
culture or heritage within the assessed area. Based on these findings, I affirm that there are no 
Aboriginal cultural or heritage concerns associated with this site. Thank you for your attention to this 
matter. Please feel free to reach out if you require further information. Kind Regards Jason Matthews 
Cultural knowledge Holder Narrandera Aboriginal Cultural Affairs 0432656635 
On Wed, 14 Aug 2024 at 10:25 AM, Jason Matthews <jasonmatthews838@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good morning  
               Claire Just needing to know what are the dates for this site work to be done as I've got other 
sites to do could you let me please I'm free today contact me anytime  

Kind regards  
Jason Matthews  
Cultural knowledge Holder  

I have attached invoice and signed document of the map  


